
 
 

 
 
 

Ross Intermediate School - Education at Home Update 
 
 
Thursday 9 April 2020 
 
 
As we near the end of the holidays and resume a form of education after our Easter Break it is encouraging to 
hear of moves by the government to support online learning for all students. 
 
If you currently have a computer provided at school for you, I can confirm that we have given your details to 
the Ministry of Education and they will begin rolling out devices to families. We do not know what time frame 
this will have or what priorities there will be but if a device arrives on your doorstep then this will be why. 
 
A reminder that teachers will be in communication from Tuesday 14 April with online learning starting from 
Wednesday 15 April. 
 
I trust you are all well. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 
Sent on behalf of ​Wayne Jenkins 
PRINCIPAL | TUMUAKI 
 
You can see the Minister of Education’s press release and Q&As at the link below: 
https://www.beehive.govt.nz/release/covid19-government-moving-quickly-roll-out-learning-home 
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